Attachment A

May 23, 2022

Dr. Ken Schmiesing
585 E. Livingston Street
Celina,OH

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

| would like to inform you that | will be retiring effective at the end of the 2021 -
2022 school year.

| have truly enjoyed working for the Celina City Schools, and | sincerely
appreciate the support provided to me during my 24+ years as part of the Middle
School and the Athletic Department.

While | look forward to enjoying my retirement, | know at this time | need to focus
on my health, mental and physical. | will miss working with our students and
watching their development. | trust that the friendships | have developed here will
last well into the future.

Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,
Doty

Nancy Booher
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